
 

 

A New Year Carol 
A Friday Afternoons Song by Benjamin Britten 

6-step Planning Document 

Step Listen and Appraise Musical Activities Performance Extension Activities 

1. A New Year Carol  by 
Benjamin Britten 

a. Pulse games 
b. Rhythm games 
c. Pitch games 
d. Vocal warm-ups and 
start to learn A New Year 
Carol (Britten) 

Sing the song A 
New Year Carol 

Choose from the 
suggested ideas:  learn 
more about Britten’s 
life and music 

2. A New Year Carol by 
Benjamin Britten 
 
 
 
A New Year Carol - 
Urban Gospel version 

a. Pulse 
b.  Rhythm games 
c. Pitch games 
d. Vocal warm-ups and 
Sing A New Year Carol 
(Britten) 
 and/or sing A New Year 
Carol - Urban Gospel 
version 

Sing both or one 
version of A New 
Year Carol 

Choose from the 
suggested ideas:  learn 
more about Britten’s 
life and music 

3. I Mun be Married on 
Sunday by Benjamin 
Britten 
 
 
Options to listen to: 
A New Year Carol by 
Benjamin Britten 
and 
A New Year Carol - 
Urban Gospel version 

a. Pulse 
b. Rhythm games 
c. Pitch games 
d. Vocal warm-ups and 
sing A New Year 
Carol(Britten) 
 and/or A New Year Carol 
- Urban Gospel version 

Sing both or one 
version of A New 
Year Carol 

Choose from the 
suggested ideas:  learn 
more about Britten’s 
life and music 

4. I Mun be Married on 
Sunday Britten version 
and Bhangra version 
 
Options to listen to: 
 
A New Year Carol by 
Benjamin Britten 
and 
A New Year Carol - 
Urban Gospel version 

a. Pulse 
b..Rhythm games 
c. Pitch games 
d. Vocal warm-ups and 
Sing A New Year Carol 
(Britten) 
 and/or sing A New Year 
Carol - Urban Gospel 
version 

Sing both or one 
version of A New 
Year Carol 

Choose from the 
suggested ideas:  learn 
more about Britten’s 
life and music 
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5.  
Fishing Song by 
Benjamin Britten 
 
 
 
Options to listen to: 
A New Year Carol by 
Benjamin Britten 
and 
A New Year Carol - 
Urban Gospel version 

a. Pulse 
b. Rhythm games 
c. Pitch games 
d. Vocal warm-ups and 
sing A New Year Carol 
(Britten) 
 and/or A New Year Carol 
- Urban Gospel version 

Sing both or one 
version of A New 
Year Carol 

Choose from the 
suggested ideas:  learn 
more about Britten’s 
life and music 

6. Fishing Song Britten 
version and South 
African version 
 
 
Options to listen to: 
A New Year Carol by 
Benjamin Britten 
and 
A New Year Carol - 
Urban Gospel version 
 

a. Pulse 
b. Rhythm games 
c. Pitch games 
d. Vocal warm-ups and 
sing A New Year Carol 
(Britten) 
 and/or  sing A New Year 
Carol - Urban Gospel 
version 

Sing both or one 
version of A New 
Year Carol 

Choose from the 
suggested ideas:  learn 
more about Britten’s 
life and music 
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